
COVID-19 CUSTOMER UPDATE

Dear Customers,

Canterbury Linen Services is open and servicing customers while complying
to the MOH guidelines.

COVID-19 presents unprecedented challenges for our communities globally
and within New Zealand.

We are implementing all possible plans and precautions to maintain our
current service levels whilst ensuring the safety of our people, our
customers and community.

Canterbury Linen Services is working hard to ensure our products and
services are as robust as possible, whilst being prepared to adapt to
different scenarios for our staff and customers.

We sincerely hope that our customers stay safe and healthy.

Yours Sincerely,

Rodney Fisher
General Manager
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